
Rotary Club hosts Halloween event  

In conjunction with Project Safe Halloween kids at heart, both young and 

old are invited to a bonfire at Rotary Park  

(skating pond across from Shagbark) 

 from 6:00 – 8:30 pm On Halloween*. 

 

 

 

 

Costumes encouraged 

Candy and hot chocolate provided 

Ghost stories with a local flavor on the hour and half 
hour by Municipal Historian Dr. Karl Stofko 

 

*This free event will not be held in heavy rain. 

Sponsored by the East Haddam Rotary Club.  

Rotary Contact: Deb Denette (860-873-2284)  

easthaddamrotary@facebook.com 
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